
 

 
NEARLY NEW UNIFORM SHOP - JULY OPENING TIMES 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Nearly New Uniform Shop will be opening as follows:- 

 
Friday 7th July – 3:30pm to 5:30pm 

Saturday 8th July – 8:30am to 10:00am 
 
To prevent overcrowding in our small Shop, we offer an email “pre-order” service and 
will have our order ready for collection.  However, if you prefer to visit in person, you 
are most welcome, but please be warned that it can get very busy! 
 
Please email your uniform requests together with your son’s, House, chest and waist 
measurements and size of garment you’re looking for to vcjuniformshop@gmail.com 
by Friday, 30th June at the latest so that we can bag your items in advance.   
 
The Shop does not yet carry the new PE tops, shorts, tracksuit or socks but we do carry 
the reversible House “bumblebee” tops. 
 
The Shop has an excellent selection of nearly new blazers, jumpers, bumblebee tops, 
ties, white shirts, black trousers, trainers, football boots, shin pads, black coats and lab 
coats, all at very reasonable prices.  
 
When submitting your order, please let us know which day and at what time you would 
like to collect your items and we will allocate a ten-minute slot as close as possible to 
your requested time.  By pre-ordering, we can have your son’s bag of uniform ready 
and you can check that what we have found for you is appropriate and, if necessary, 
look for alternative sizes.    
 
The NNU Shop is situated behind the VCJ Bistro – head towards the De Carteret 
Building and please follow the signs.   
 
We have a Sum-Up machine for card and phone payments, and we of course also 
accept cash! 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you there! 
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